
Dear Mr Olsen.
I request Council accept this late submission of SUPPORT for Application Number PEX 2018 / 
0007, Planning Proposal - to rezone land within and adjoining Manly Warringah War Memorial 
State Park from R2 Low Density Residential to RE1 Public Recreation under Local 
Environment Plan ( LEP ).

As a WW2 veteran - and a lifetime affiliation with MWWMSP - I commend Council for this 
proposal that will enhance this unrivalled and revered war memorial, the acknowledgement by 
society to “ the sacrifice and those who served their country, and the aspiration of world peace 
“.

It is heartening to read that within Council’s proposals there will be further protection of the 
natural environment, recreational and cultural values of MWWMSP. I cannot emphasise 
enough the importance of the wartime history and heritage associated with this “ special place 
“.

Clearly, I support the changes to Wall Heights, State Boundary Envelope, Landscape Open 
Space…..Further, there is an urgent need for all environmentally valued practices regarding 
water quality, fauna and flora protection and conservation. …..That the WW1 diggers 
recognised the attachment to country for this place to be a war memorial requires that it be 
protected and conserved in it’s natural state. …..A small price considering their sacrifice, I 
believe.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.

Raymond Cox, 3 Austin Ave, Nth; Curl Curl, NSW, 2099 

Sent: 2/07/2021 11:20:13 AM
Subject: Application Number PEX 2018/ 0007


